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From: Ilia Lopez <iliamlopezla@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 2, 2025 11:54 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
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Flag Status: Completed

Dear Members of the House Judiciary, 
 
I respectfully urge you to support proposed RI Bill H5672 to help ensure sibling connections are maintained post 
adoption/guardianship. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ilia Lopez 
Concerned Citizen and Foster Youth Advocate  


